
                                                     Next Meeting April 1, 2015                                                                                                                                   
Meetings will be held at the VFW in McHenry 3002 w. IL. Rt. 120 the 
first Wednesday of “Every month” 7:30pm-9:00pm April-December

Come join the Northern Illinois Spoonpluggers in 
kicking off another great year of Spoonplugging. The 
new VFW management has a great menu so bring your 
appitite. We look forward to having a raffle to kick 
things off and a talk on early season fishing. This 
year our goal is to do a better job of keeping the 

education on track. The club welcomes new members.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                  
If anyone knows of a potential Spoonplugger please 

invite them to the meeting. 
Time to get on the water!

The ice is out and it’s time to get on the water. Fishing natural lakes 
in Northern Illinois, Northern Indiana and Wisconsin in early spring 

can be tough. We can offset this problem by driving to Southern 
Illinois, Tennessee or Kentucky where the Bass are approaching 

prespawn. The water temps could be in the 50’s. Many of these lakes 
have muskie and walleye and that ups our chances for success. We 
also have cooling lakes like Braidwood Lake and Lasalle Lake that 
have warmer water temps and lot’s of fish. We don’t need to wait for 

summer!
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Please send fish pictures and stories to william.spoonplugger.lorch@gmail.com 
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Catching fish in size and quantity 
whenever and wherever we decide 

to go fishing is what 
Spoonplugging is all about. So all 

we need to do is follow Buck 
Perry’s guidelines and we will 

have the knowledge to be 
successful on most any day.

Weather and Water permitting!                        
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